
  

Hello Kindergarten Families, 

 

My name is Mrs Katie Woelner and I take your child’s class for History once a week. We have had a 

wonderful start to Term 2 and have enjoyed hearing about each other’s family histories. Thank you so 

much for encouraging your child to share a special memory or object last week.  

 

This term during History, we are working towards the learning Outcome from the NSW Education 

History Syllabus:  

HTe-1: A student: communicates stories of their own family heritage and the heritage of 

others 

The unit is titled, “Family Celebrations” where we will be discussing different celebrations, and how we 

can all celebrate differently. For example, some of the celebrations we may look at include how people 

celebrate: 

• Birthdays 

• Easter 

• Christmas 

• New Years Eve/Day 

• First Nations Celebrations (NAIDOC Week, Sorry Day) 

• Chinese New Year 

• Eid 

• Diwali 

We would love to hear from you - what is your favourite family celebration?  Please fill in the 

information on the slip below and return it with your child’s name and class and their favourite 

celebration. Thank you so much for your support. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach 

out via the school office, noting that I work on Mondays and Tuesdays. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Katie Woelner 

 

 

CHILD’S NAME: _________________________________________ 

CLASS:  ______________ 

OUR FAVOURITE FAMILY CELEBRATION IS: ________________________________________ 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


